
The City of Fort Valley City Hall 
will be closing for Columbus 

Day on Monday, October 14th 
at 12 p.m. and City Hall will 

reopen on Tuesday, October 
15th at 8 a.m. for normal 

business hours. For 
emergencies during the days 

we are closed, call the Fort 
Valley Police Department at 

478-822-9111, Fort Valley 
Public Works Department at 

478-825-2615 or Fort Valley Fire 
Department at 478-825-5190. 

 


